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Hannah Boulton is a senior at Brecksville-Broadview
Heights High School and is enrolled in CVCC’s Architectural
and Mechanical Design (AMD) program instructed by Erik
Ward. Due to Hannah’s love for art and design since a
young age, she thought the AMD program was a perfect fit.

Hannah’s favorite experience within her program has been
“hard hat tours.” In other words, job site visits. Hannah has
appreciated the opportunity to see the progress of buildings
and houses in real-life. Hannah has also enjoyed
participating in Business Professionals of America (BPA).
Last year, she went to regionals for technical drafting and in
a few weeks, she will be going to states in Columbus for
architectural drafting. 

Hannah is currently working part-time at NOREC Automations, where she is completing her
job placement through CVCC. Hannah started interning at NOREC Automations last summer;
the company asked her to stay and has hired her on part-time! Hannah helps with testing and
designing products as well as determining cost of projects and materials. 

“CVCC has helped me feel confident and prepared for what’s next. When I started the AMD
program, it was a bit frustrating as it took time to figure things out and adjust to a new
workload, but eventually I figured it out and it has been so fun!” -Hannah Boulton

After graduation, Hannah will be attending Kent State University to attend the College of
Architecture and Environmental Design with plans to obtain her masters in architecture.
Outside of academics, Hannah enjoys reading, biking, and being outdoors. Hannah also works
part-time at McDonalds and has participated in chess club and drama club at her high school.
Keep up the great work, Hannah!


